
 

 

 

 

 
December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Reminder: Childhood Nasal Flu Vaccination for Years 7-11 
 
Just a reminder that the Gloucestershire Health and Care Immunisation Team will be coming into school on 
Monday 11th, Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th December 2023 to administer all consenting pupils in ALL 
Years with the Childhood Nasal Flu Vaccination.  
 
Your child will have come home with the Flu Vaccination form provided by the GHC Immunisation Team at the 
end of last term.  
 
Pupils can only be vaccinated if a completed consent form is returned to school. We still have quite a few 
forms outstanding so we will be extending the deadline to Wednesday 6th December 2023 so ask that all forms 
be returned to your child’s tutor no later than then. 
 
There are a number of spare forms available in Reception should your child require another one.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs N Igle  
Reception Manger/Designated First Aider 

 


